
BUILDING BRIDGES NEEDS YOUR VOICE 
AS WE CONSIDER DIOCESAN JUNCTURE!
Our dioceses are at a crucial point in our discernment process about 
our future together. In 2020, the Joint Standing Committees of 
the dioceses appointed and charged the Building Bridges Steering 
Committee to faciliate this process and to advise diocesan leadership 
on action for the future. They’ve spent the last three years listening, 
studying, gathering, praying, and reflecting back to the dioceses. And 
what they’ve heard is: We Are Better Together. 

Our dioceses will meet at a Special Convention on March 16, 2024 at 
St. Christopher’s, Grand Blanc to vote on the Agreement for Union, 
the package of materials for the new diocese, including the name, 
constitution and canons, financial structures, episcopal leadership, and 
more. This vote (and subsequent churchwide affirmation) determines 
if we will be one diocese, together, or if we will walk our separate ways, 
likely still collaborating signficantly in several areas. 

WE NEED YOUR PARTICIPATION AND PRAYERS.
Please read and reflect on our latest 

report, which covers an extensive 

amount of information including 

a history and overview of our bi-

diocesan conversation, our developed 

mission and vision statement, and 

detail for our next steps of feedback 

and discernment. 

In January, plan to join one of our 

feedback sessions to be offered 

in-person and online, to review 

and give feedback on the draft 

recommendations around canons, 

financial structures, 

and more. Dates and 

registration to come 

later this year.
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